
City of Sherwood, Oregon 

RESOLUTION NO. 88-410 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING STOP-SIGNING AT THE INTERSECTION OF HALL 
STREET AND WILLAMETTE STREET, AND ESTABLISHING AN EFFECTIVE DATE 

WHEREAS, having heard and considered the recommendation of 
the Police Chief relative to the signing at the intersection of 
Hall Street and Willamette Street in the City of Sherwood; and 

WHEREAS, having heard and considered the petition of local 
residents regarding the unsafe conditions created by the current 
pattern of signing at the Hall and Willamette Street 
intersection; and 

NOW, THEREFORE, THE CITY OF SHERWOOD RESOLVES AS FOLLOWS: 

Section~ Hall Street at its intersection with Willamette 
Street shall remain a stop street and is signed as such on the 
North-westerly corner. 

Section£.:. Willamette Street at its intersection with Hall 
Street is hereby made a stop street in both directions and shall 
be signed as such on the south-westerly and north-easterly 
corners. 

Section ~ The City Manager is directed to cause standard 
traffic signs to be installed and removed as necessary to carry 
out the foregoing provisions. 

Section !.:.. 
adoption. 

This Resolution shall become effective upon 

PASSED BY THE SHERWOOD CITY COUNCIL THIS 25TH DAY OF MAY, 1988. 
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~or~ 
City of Sherwood 

POLLY Recorder 
City o Sherwood 



Tad Milburn 
City Hall 
Sherwood, OR 97140 

Dear Tad, 

April 5, 1988 

We the undersigned residents on Willamette and Hall street 
would like to point out a traffic problem that exists on our 
streets. Traffic has increased in this area to the point that it 
le of ten difficult for us to qet out ,:,f our dr 1 vewaye, ee pee ially 
the Grans and the Graffs. cars are proceeding at excessive speed 
in this area. 

In the past, we have discussed this problem with the 
Sherwood police. It is true they cannot sit in this area day and 
night to monitor the traffic flow. An equitable solution to the 
problem would be to install stop signs on Willamette at the 
corner of Willamette and Hall. Such a stop sign did exist at one 
time and we believe it did alleviate some of the problems; why it 
was removed is a mystery to us. 

We would app:reciate your consideration in this matter. We 
would greatly appreciate stop signs at Hall street on East and 
West Willamette. Thank you for your immediate attention. 


